
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Business & Administrative Committee Meeting on: April 18, 2022 

To: Business and Administrative Committee 

From: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

Re: Summary of Future Parking Items to be Addressed by the BAC 

Date: April 14, 2022 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

Staff recommends the Business and Administrative Committee (BAC) review the information 
provided below, relative to future parking items to be addressed by the committee and provide 
direction to staff. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Looking ahead to the remainder of 2022 and beyond, below is a list of parking related items staff 
believes the BAC should address in its efforts to continue its work to mitigate the increasing 
demands on parking and the associated traffic congestion.  Please note that this list is not 
exhaustive, and only highlights the issues we believe are of a higher urgency. 

1. Review and Consider Potential Additional Modifications of Marina-Related Parking
Regulations on South Lake Drive

2. Review and Consider Potential Modifications of Parking Regulations on 400 Block
Streets Adjacent to South Lake Drive (Brazilian, Australian, Chilean, and Peruvian)

3. Review and Consider Further Expansion of Placard Parking Program
4. Review and Consider Further Expansion of Paid Parking Program (ParkMobile and

Kiosks)
5. Review and Consider Potential Modifications of Valet Permitting Program
6. Review and Consider Potential Modifications of Existing Residential Parking Permit

(RPP) Program Areas

Staff will be prepared to have brief discussion on each of the items enumerated above at the April 
18 BAC meeting. 

cc: Mayor and Town Council 
Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
Carolyn Stone, Assistant Town Manager 
Department Directors 
Parking Committee 
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